
From: Louise Baker  
Sent: June 19, 2025 8:45 AM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]  

 
Good morning. Well, now we have fireworks going off all the time- in Brantford at least. We 
have other customs with their celebrations- it’s too much as a whole. So, I think that they 
should be banned all together. So many fireworks contribute to noise and air pollution, 
they get annoying when they go on all night almost every night. It’s too bad people can’t be 
more responsible and considerate, but there you go. In addition, we have idiots shooting 
them off in public places (Toronto) and at people and in their backyards. I know this may 
not apply to Oakville, but it will probably get that way as  fireworks do seem to be getting 
out of control, therefore, it is spoiled for everyone.   
Sent from my iPhone 
 


